Dear Friends of EDUF,
Thanksgiving - #Giving Tuesday — Advent. These are all dates that mean different
things to different people. | want to share with you from our EDUF board thanks for

your giving to #Giving Tuesday and some other important dates that are before us:

e Feb. 26, 2023: Dr. Gabriel Benjiman will be speaking at churches in the Kansas City
area.

e May 6, 2023: Graduation including our female African Leaders at Northwest
Nazarene University, Nampa, 1D

¢ June 1-6, Dr. Gabriel Benjiman will be on deputation on the New England District

Then we would like you to appreciate the newsletter attached that has two updates and a
devotional written by a dear friend of EDUF, Mrs. Joan B. Coombs, long-time member of
the New England NMI Council, and long-time professional writer. Thanks, Joan, for sharing

with us.
And, thanks to each of you for your attention to ministerial education throughout Africa.

May you have a blessed season.

Board of Trustees

Education Development United Fellowship

https://imcusercontent.com/70c693f3bd15cc5b5f440907 8/files/c8a4552¢-81d2-6ecd-739d-
6e7ed9dc3460/December_2022_ Advent Newsletter.07.pdf
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